
 

 

 

 

 

 

Campus: Betkuchi, NH 37, Guwahati-781035  
Mob: +91 88226 07725, +91 88226 07726 
e-mail: principal@rgs.edu.in 

 

Ref. No: RGS/DO/2025-2026/0201                                                                         Date: 10.09.2025  

 

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS 
(Aadhaar Centre for Updation, Correction & New Enrolment) 

 

Dear Parents,  

In continuation to our circular no. RGS/DO/2025-26/0197 dated 06.09.2025 regarding the 

Aadhaar Centre for Update, Correction & New Enrolment, we would like to mention that 

the Centre will facilitate the updating, correction & new enrolment for this week.  

Students who need correction in their Aadhaar or they want to apply for fresh enrolment, 

they can do the same during these 3 days (i.e. Thursday, Friday & Saturday) from                     

11:00 AM – 04:00 PM.  

Thank you for your cooperation. For further concern, please get in touch with the school 

secretary on school.secretary@rgs.edu.in. 

Students and parents are requested to visit the B-Block Reception where the Aadhaar 

Center will be set-up.  

 

Warm regards,  

 

    Dr. Arup Kr. Mukhopadhyay 

    Director 
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